
Pedagogical Institute Day 2020 

On October 07, 2020 slogan "Success is where you are!" became the leitmotif of the 

celebration of the Day of the Pedagogical Institute, which was held online for the first 

time. 

The program of events for Pedagogical Day included a variety of activities: 

 Retro stand-up "Pedagogical Dynasties" (a joint project of students and lecturers 

of the Department of Preschool Education); 

 Video digest "Success Through Inspiration"(a joint project of students and 

lecturers of the Department of Pedagogy and Psychology); 

 Photo challenge "Small Steps Towards My Big Success" (a joint project of 

students and lecturers of the Department of Foreign Languages and 

Methodologies); 

 Creative essay contest "Pi_shana" (a joint project of students and lecturers of the 

Department of Primary Education); 

 Video presentation "International Scientific Partnership" (a project of the 

Department of Theory and History of Pedagogy). 

Along with social media activities, there was a joint process of creating a bright, 

interesting, educational space filled with discoveries, since the bright present projects 

our future. 

It was possible to learn our abilities and improve them during the: 

 Training "Teach Others – Learn Yourself" (coordinators: Lesya Kuzemko, 

Candidate of Pedagogical Sciences, Inna Melnyk, Candidate of Psychological 

Sciences, associate professors of the Department of Pedagogy and Psychology); 

 English-speaking presentation of the Museum of Ukrainian Life "Roots of the 

Past" (coordinator: Nataliia Kaitan, lecturer of the Department of Foreign 

Languages and Methodologies); 

 Virtual workshop "Game Technologies in Modern Childhood" (Coordinator: 

Svitlana Kondratyuk, Candidate of Pedagogical Sciences, senior lecturer of the 

Department of Preschool Education); 

 Web quest "Innovations in the Training of Future Teachers" (coordinator: Nina 

Rudenko, senior lecturer of the Department of Primary Education). 

Sincere congratulations from the Rector of the University Viktor Ognevyuk, vice-rector 

Lilia Grynevych, warm address of the director of the Institute Olga Kotenko, pleasant 

gifts from the Student Council inspired all of us to perceive the challenges of our time, 

achieve a common goal, and confirmed that Success is where we are!!! 

Everything will be Grinchenko! 

 


